
              

  

 

 

 

 

 

Proposed Mānuka Swimming Lessons - Term 3 
 

 

Wednesday 24th May 2023 

                  

 Kia ora Mānuka Whānau,  
 

At Adventure School Year 2,3 and 4 students have the opportunity to receive swimming lessons as part of 

our PE/Sport programmes. This year both Mānuka and Nīkau are planning to go to Cannons Creek Pool.  

Mānuka will go in Weeks 6, 7 and 8 of Term 3 and have 8 lessons in total with the students receiving a half 

hour lesson per day.  Cannons Creek Pool is 1 metre deep and they use platform tables for teaching smaller 

children. This will cater well for all our children.  

 

There is a small difference in cost between the 2 syndicates due to the number of students across each 

team; there are more children in Nīkau to share the cost of the bus. In Mānuka the cost of the 8 swimming 

lessons and bus transportation is $45 per child. The cost has been reduced by a subsidy from KiwiSport of 

$14 per child. This year we will take all three classes at once, using one large bus. The classes will be divided 

into 2 groups; one will be having swimming lessons, while the other group is reading from a selection of 

class texts.  

 

Before we confirm with Cannons Creek Pool and Rambler Coachlines, we need to know if each family is 

willing to make a donation of $45 to cover the costs.  Please provide this information on the form below. 

One form per child please. A paper copy will be coming home this week. 

 

Kind regards, 

Vanessa Burn 

Mānuka Team Leader 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Mānuka Swimming Term 3 

Please return by Friday 9th June 

Students Name ____________________________________  Room No. _____ 

I would be happy to support my child participating in the Mānuka Swimming Programme by  

donating $45 to cover the cost                Yes / No 

Please do not pay the donation yet because if we do not get enough support, unfortunately this will not 

go ahead. Another letter will come out letting parents know the decision. 

Swimming dates:  

● Tuesday 22nd, 29th August, 5th September 

● Wednesday 23rd, 30th August, 6th September  

● Thursday 24th, 31st August 

Approximate times will be sent out once we confirm we are going. 

Parents name _________________________              Signature ________________________________ 


